
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Monday 

June 24, 2024 
 

 
 Division 9, Mr. Ross’s class is responsible for grounds clean up this week. Thank you for looking 

after our outside areas. 
 Grade 8 will have open gym time today at lunch. 
 There are still some yearbooks available. These can be purchased in person, in the office, for $23 

cash or cheque only. 
 If you haven’t collected your instrument from the music room, please do so ASAP.   
 If you have borrowed a GHMS instrument this year, please return it to the music room ASAP. 

 


